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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

TO 

CITY OF WEST MONROE, LA. 

Bid Date: June 26, 2024 

Project: Phillips Street Water Main Improvements Project 

CWEF Funding: $50,000 

Dear Mayor Mitchell, 

The following bids were received for the above referenced project. 

Base Bid (Engineer's Estimate: $108,295) 

R. L. George, IV, P.E.

D.R. Arrington, P.E.

B. P. Anzalone, P.E.

No. Contractor Amount of Base Bid 

1 TAC Agency Inc. $89,425.00 

2 Don M. Barron Contractor, LLC. $106,535.00 

3 Mclemore Service Contractors, LLC. $122,237.50 

After evaluation of these bids, I hereby recommend award in the amount of $89,425.00 to the 

lowest responsive and responsible bidder, TAC Agency Inc. 

Should you have any questions regarding this recommendation, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at 318-325-1791. 

Respectfully, 
S.E.HUEYCO 

J-1-
Brad Anzalone, P.E. 
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